
CAMP SPRINGS INITIATIVE 

March 19, 2013 

MINUTES 
 

A meeting of the Board of the Camp Springs Initiative was held March 19, 

2013 at Camp Springs Vineyard. Attending were Bill and Carolyn Allender,  

Lonnie Enzweiler, Mike Enzweiler, Nancy Enzweiler, Chuck Heilman and Anna 

Zinkhon.  
 

The meeting was called to order. 

There was no Secretary’s Report. 
 

The Treasurer's Report showed a balance of $136.52 for CSI, $100 for the 

Camp Springs News, $300.70 for the Cooperative Extension grant and $817 

in the attorney fund. A motion to accept the Treasurer's Report was made 

by Anna Zinkhon and seconded by Carolyn Allender. The motion carried.   
 

Old Business: 

     1) The Adopt-A-Highway date is April 20. Anna Zinkhon and the Allenders 

will be on hand. Nancy Enzweiler will contact Bishop Brossart High School 

about volunteers. 

     2) Trash 4 Cash is tabled until we know what our status is. 

New Business: 

      1) The Herbst Tour will be on October 20 and is in the beginning stages. 

Mike Enzweiler is looking for someone to help fill Don Wiedeman’s shoes. 

      2) The Campbell County Farm Tour is July 27. 

      3) SD1 meets on March 19. Alternate routes are being considered. 

      4) Interviews have been held for the position of Fire Chief. 

      5) The Camp Springs Vineyard will host Camp Springs Day. 

      6) Pastor Phillip Garber must resign from the board, as he is no longer 

able to attend meetings. 
 

The next meeting will be held on April 15 at 7 p.m. at the Camp Springs 

Vineyard to discuss updates. Motion to adjourn: Anna Zinkhon, second: Bill 

Allender. 

 

   Respectfully submitted, Nancy Enzweiler, Secretary 


